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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to recommend Skylar Lindekugel.  I have known Skylar for 1 year as an employee.

Lexington Regional Health Center is a rural community hospital serving a diverse population; as a critical access hospital we serve patients across the life continuum.  This exposure has allowed Skylar to gain experience in serving patients of all ages and diverse backgrounds. Skylar has embraced the challenges presented by this unique mix of patients.  Skylar is well liked by patients and staff.

Skylar is highly motivated; her commitment and perseverance help her in making and meeting personal goals. She is a highly reliable individual.  Skylar takes joy and pride in all that she does. Skylar has received many compliments regarding her approach and the care she has provided as a licensed practical nurse from patients and families. She takes the extra step to ensure that quality measures are met and understands patient satisfaction. Skylar is always willing to ask questions. This allows her to knowledge to continue to grow and strength her abilities. Her dedication, flexibility, determination, and caring nature make her a great nurse. 

As we strive to meet the unique challenges of providing healthcare in the 21st century, it is encouraging to know that people like Skylar will be at the bedside caring for patients and leading the change. 
Respectfully yours,

Nicole Thorell MSN, CEN

Chief Nursing Officer
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